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The cost of the monitoring system for the heating units at the high school is going to cost 

around $6000.00.  Idaho power has a rebate of $6000.00 that we will receive. 

 

Over Christmas break the old hot water storage tanks will be removed which is a good thing 

because the 3 inch main line has started leaking. 

 

We are having a lot of elementary kids falling asleep on the buses, so the drivers are having 

to watch pretty close when unloading the kids to make sure they are all getting off the bus. 
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